
“Pit Bull” is not a breed; it’s an umbrella term used for a specific family of dogs which 
includes American Staffordshire Terriers, American Pitbull Terriers, and Staffordshire 

Bull Terriers 

“Pit Bull” type dogs consistently rank in the top 5 in temperament testing conducted 
by the American Kennel Club 

“Pit Bull” type dogs are gentle & loyal; they are no different than any other type of 
family dogs with responsible owners 

“Pit Bull” type dogs do NOT have locking jaws 

“Pit Bull” type dogs do NOT have a jaw pressure equal to a shark 

“Pit Bull” type dogs do NOT have aggression bred into them, nor 
does any other type of dog 

“Pit Bull” type dogs are NOT known to bite more than any other 
type of dog 

 “Pit Bull” type dogs are misidentified over 90% of the time 

“Pit Bull” type dogs are constantly victimized by irresponsible reporting in the media 

BSL has NEVER been enforced successfully anywhere in the world, no matter the 
dog targeted, nor does it guarantee safer kinder communities 

BSL costs tax payers upwards of $1,000,000 a year per municipality 

Please visit Hershey Anti-BSL Group, United Paws, Ontario Coalition Against Breed Specific Legislation, or Ottawa Citizens 
Against Breed Specific Legislation/BSL for more information on what you can do to help stop BSL in Ontario! 
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